Article 32, Planning & Development Regulations 2001 (as amended)
(a)  In deciding a planning application the planning authority, in accordance with section 34(3) of the Act, has had regard to submissions or observations received in accordance with these Regulations”

(b)  The use of the personal details of planning applicants, including for marketing purposes, may be unlawful under the Data Protection Acts 1988 – 2003 and may result in action by the Data Protection Commissioner against the sender, including prosecution.
All planning decisions on this list relate to applications that have either been subject to EIAR preliminary assessment or EIAR screening and a conclusion has been reached by the Planning Authority in respect of a planning application under Article 103 (1) (b) or a screening determination has been made by the Planning Authority under Article 103 (1) (B) or an EIAR has been received.
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	F20A/0706
	Appeal Decided:
	12-May-2022


	
	Appellant Type:
	1st  Party


	
	Appeal Decision:
	Grant Permission


	
	Council Decision:
	REFUSE PERMISSION


	
	Applicant:
	Bracken Hill School Charitable Trust


	
	Location:
	Bracken Hill School, Beann Eadair GAA, Balkill Road, Howth, Co. Dublin.


	
	Proposed Development:
	Replace the existing 3 classroom 171.5 sq.m  temporary pre-school structure with a new 3 classroom 179 sq.m  temporary pre-school structure for a period of 5 years.

AI received 08/11/21



	F21A/0550
	Appeal Decided:
	12-May-2022


	
	Appellant Type:
	1st  Party


	
	Appeal Decision:
	Grant Permission


	
	Council Decision:
	REFUSE PERMISSION & REFUSE RETENTION


	
	Applicant:
	Regina McGovern


	
	Location:
	22 Muileann Drive, Kinsealy, Swords, Co Dublin, K67 X7Y5


	
	Proposed Development:
	Permission is sought for (1) retention of an increase in childcare spaces from 53 permitted under parent application F17A/0248 to 94 spaces, due to an internal floor plan redesign  to include 6 bathrooms & first floor mezzanine/kitchen area, (2) Alterations o existing car parking to provide 2 additional staff parking spaces, (3) Retention of 2 no. windows at first-floor mezzanine level on  the southern elevation over the main entrance foyer and (4) Permission sought to increase the opening hours from the permitted hours of 7.30 am to 6 pm to proposed hours of 7 am to 7 pm Monday to Friday.



	F21B/0354
	Appeal Decided:
	10-May-2022


	
	Appellant Type:
	1st  Party


	
	Appeal Decision:
	Grant Permission


	
	Council Decision:
	REFUSE PERMISSION FOR RETENTION


	
	Applicant:
	Gary and Samantha Hughes


	
	Location:
	20 The Green, Melrose Park, Kinsealy, Co Dublin


	
	Proposed Development:
	Retention permission for changes to planning application Reg. Ref. F19B/0261. The retention relates to the projection from the rear building line of the first floor extension by 900 mm and the ground floor by 1700 beyond that which was permitted, increasing the total floor area from 27.45m² to 34m².




